Kawartha Lakes Public Library







NEWS

Lindsay hospital remains on call to accept patients from outside area

Ross Memorial staff continue to work with McLaughlin Road nursing home during COVID-19 outbreak that has claimed 11 lives and infected dozens of residents and staff

By Catherine Whitnall Kawartha Lakes This Week Tuesday, February 9, 2021

As the province continues to work towards flattening the COVID-19 curve, so does Ross Memorial Hospital.

Since the beginning of 2021, the Lindsay hospital has been working with partner hospitals to address over-taxed medical resources in hot zones such as Toronto and

1 of 7 2/12/2021, 2:08 PM